
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Message from Mrs Talbot 
It’s certainly felt quite wintery this week, with the crisp mornings. The children seem to like the cold weather as it begins to 

feel Christmassy! Please make sure children come in suitably dressed as we do go outside if it’s safe to do so and please do 
name all those gloves, hats etc. Please also note, having to de-ice the car is not a reason for being late that can be 
authorised! 
  
Have a lovely weekend.  
  
Mrs Talbot - Headteacher 
  
Online Safety 
Some of our younger children, in Robins and Doves, have told us about a character called 'Huggy Wuggy'. Huggy Wuggy is 
part of another game that looks child friendly at first glance, because of the teddy like character, however it is actually a 
horror game that is not suitable for young children (advised 12+). Please do be aware and check what your children are 
playing.  
  
Whole School Panto 
I have today sent out important information about our school panto trip on Tuesday 12th December. Please take the time to 
read it but here are the headline: 
Arrive at school at 8.30am 
Wear school uniform 
Bring a drinks bottle 
Order school lunches early.   
 

 
e-Schools App 
Did you know that e-Schools, the system we use to send emails and book parents evenings, has an app. Using the app is 
the quickest and easiest way of receiving information from us. Further information is attached.  
 

 
Chroma  
Our school uniform provider Chroma are having a sale on all stock items purchased in store from 1st December until 22nd 
December. Full information attached.   
  
Christmas Dinner 
Christmas Dinner is being held on Tuesday 19th December, if you have not yet ordered your child's Christmas dinner please 
do so by Tuesday 12th December.  
 

 
School Lunches 
December is upon us, you may need to order this month's school lunches. Please check over the weekend and don't forget 
to order Christmas dinner.  
  
Have a lovely weekend. I think the Christmas tree may make an appearance in our house this weekend. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Mrs Rachael Barton 
School Secretary  
  
Important Dates: 
   
Wednesday 6th December                              KS2 Big Sing @ Cromwell School 
  

Tuesday 12th December                                 Whole school Panto trip 

Wednesday 13th December                       Robins & Doves Nativity Performances 9am & 2.15pm 

Thursday 14th December                                EIFA Drop in 2pm onwards 

Tuesday 19th December                                 Christmas Dinner  

Tuesday 19th December                                 Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 19th December                                 Owls and Swans Carols 2.45pm 



Thursday 21st December- Wednesday 3rd January 2024 Christmas Holidays 

Thursday 4th January                                     INSET DAY- No children in School 

Friday 5th January                                         INSET DAY- No children in school 

Monday 12th- 14th February                           Swans Burwell Residential Visit 

Monday 19th February- Friday 23rd February    Half Term 

Friday 29th March- Friday 12th April                Easter Holidays 

Monday 15th April                                          INSET DAY- No children in school 

Wednesday 17th April                                     Bikeability Level 1- Owls Class 

Monday 6th May                                             Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May- Friday 31st May                  Half Term 

Tuesday 4th June                                           Heights & Weights Measurements YR & YR6 

Wednesday 5th June                                       Vision Screening YR 

Monday 22nd July                                           INSET DAY- No children in school 

Tuesday 23rd July- Friday 30th August              Summer Holidays 

 

 


